St. Cecilia's Catholic Infant & Nursery School Newsletter June 2018

Parent/Carer Transition Meetings

Thank you to all parents and carers who attended the meetings prior to your child moving to their next year group. We hope you now have all the information you need and feel ready to support your child as they move to their next class in September!

We would also like to thank Mrs Hives and her staff for producing such delicious food for parents and carers to taste.

Better by Bus

We had a lovely assembly that informed the children about the benefits of travelling by bus.

The children learnt a song and were given a sticker/story booklet to take home.

School Council

A huge THANK YOU and WELL DONE to our School Council, you have been great this year! You've set a super example for our school, attended meetings, raised money for charity and met with important visitors. A highlight of the year was our recycled books sale. You helped us to raise £100 for our school.

Thanks for all your hard work.

Ready Steady School

We were delighted to welcome our new Nursery children to two sessions in our Nursery where they had the opportunity to meet staff and have a play. We are looking forward to them starting in September.

Year 2 Swimming

Year 2 swimming lessons finish <u>next</u> week on Tuesday 3rd July. All the children have developed confidence in the water and thoroughly enjoyed the lessons.

Sun Cream

During the hot weather please ensure that you apply sun cream before your child comes to school and if possible please send a sun hat/cap into school with your child.

Nursery Closed Wednesday 4th July

A reminder to all our Nursery parents and carers that the Nursery will be closed all day on Wednesday 4th July 2018.

This is to enable new children starting Nursery in September to have an opportunity to visit the Nursery and spend time getting to know the staff. Thank you.

Summer Fair

Our annual Summer Fair, organised by PAS<mark>CIÑS</mark> will take place on Friday 6th July straight after school. This is always a great event and raises funds for your children.

Please come along, support this event and have fun with your children!

Everyone is welcome.

Parent/Carer Perusal Reminder

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 parents and carers are invited to their children's classes on Wednesday 11th July between 2:30pm and 3:30pm.

This is an informal opportunity to have a look at your child's work over the year and their classroom environment.

Year 2 Graduation Assembly

The parents/carers of our Year 2 children are all invited to attend their child's graduation assembly on Wednesday 18th July at 9:15am.

End of Year Gifts

You may remember that over the past couple of years a decision was made in relation to parents/carers generosity in giving gifts.

For many years we greatly appreciated your gratitude to staff, especially at Christmas/Easter and the end of the summer term.

We do recognise however, that staff numbers have increased significantly in past years and we are aware that this may place undue pressure on families to send gifts into school. Therefore, we hope that you agree with our continued request that you don't send gifts into school.

Once again, the staff would like to express their gratitude for your generosity over past years. As always your continued support for our school is one of our most valued gifts.

Thank you.

Attendance

Our current whole school attendance is **96.3%.** Thank you for your ongoing support.

Twitter

For up to date news and information please follow us on Twitter @StCeciliasInf

Summer Holidays

We finish school on **Friday 20th July** at <u>1:30pm</u> and return on Tuesday 4th September.



